We are the Osorio couple from Toronto, Canada; in March 2022 we acquired a
condo in Puerto Vallarta, Jalisco.

This transaction could not have been possible without the help of Cristina
Vautier.

Cristina was very knowledgeable, helpful, and very detailed in guiding us on
every step of the way until we finally made the purchase of a unit to be ready
in December 2023.

We strongly recommend Cristina Vautier when looking for a property in
Vallarta, we strongly believe she is one of the best persons to provide you the
best guide on the Real-estate field.

Thank you, Cristina, for helping us on profiling our retirement dream.

Guillermo & Norma O.
Canada




